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The Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing by remote on April 14, 2021 at 6:00
PM to consider recommending an amendment to the Town By-Laws and Zoning By-
Laws by changing where “Board of Selectmen” is referenced and replace with

“Selectboard”. A Microsoft Teams link will be posted on the Town’s Website prior to
the hearing date. |
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